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HB 3513 is very vague. There are many questions that arise, especially because of 

the mention of suicide prevention and this bill. That should be its own topic with a 

committee purposely formed for prevention of idealization of suicide and mental 

health. That is hopefully wishing, as I see a mental health decline in both children and 

adults in my line of work, and would love to see some change.  

However, one thing for me holds true about this bill. I do not believe that anyone one 

should be able to let someone they know hold their firearms for them, especially 

without a background check, even if they 'believe' the person has had one. This bill is 

in direct opposition of bills for gun prevention that many constituents and I worked 

hard to put into place. I feel HB3513 can use some work and rewriting for its true 

intent, or taken out altogether.  

Thank you for your time.  


